
 
 

May 4, 2021 
 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
Attention:  Filing Center 
P.O. Box 1088 
Salem, OR  97308-1088 
 
Re: AR 641 PGE Comments for Workshop on May 7, 2021 
 
Portland General Electric Company (PGE) respectfully has no comments in support of 
the Rulemaking to review and amend Division 001 procedural rules. The next phase of 
Administrative Rules are straightforward and therefore, PGE has no comments to 
submit. 
 

o Notice, Records, and Subscriptions  
 Notice of Commission Proceedings 860-001-0030;  
 Commission Publications 860-001-0040;  
 Public Records Requests 860-001-0060;  
 Public Participation 860-001-0200;  

o Role of the ALJ  
 Delegation of Authority to Administrative Law Judge 860-001-0090;  
 Impartiality 860-001-0100;  
 Appeal to the Commission from Ruling of Administrative Law Judge 860-001-

0110 
o Ministerial or Other Issues  
 Former Employees 860-001-0330;  
 Hours of Operation, Location, and Contact Information 860-001-0020;  
 Late Fees and Penalties 860-001-0050;  
 Applicability and Waiver 860-001-0000;  

 
PGE appreciates the Administrative Hearings Division time working with Stakeholders to 
update the Division 001 Rules.  PGE looks forward to the workshop on May 7, 2021. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

\s\ Robert Macfarlane 
 
Robert Macfarlane 
Manager, Pricing & Tariffs 


